Co-Curricular Program Review
I. Mr. Werner surveyed all secondary programs to establish if there were discrepancies.

II. Dr. Dwyer discussed the Dreamer Program with Mrs. Sandberg.

III. Mr. Martin had the choir students surveyed as to their interest in Dreamers – 15 students expressed interest.

IV. Recommendation from Mr. Martin to establish Dreamers will be on the upcoming Athletic/Co-Curricular Meeting agenda.

